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November 1, 2014,
Dear City of Austin Board of Adjustments,

My name is Katherine Lee and I own the condo unit at 1401 Eva Street #107 Austin,
Texas 78704. I currently live on the East coast but plan on moving back to Austin in a
couple of years. I am writing this letter in support of the proposed variance to build a bed
and breakfast located at 1414 Eva Street. Given that I live on the East coast, I will not be
able to attend the meeting in person on November 10, 2014 to offer my support. A bed
and breakfast on the corner of Eva and Elizabeth will do nothing but improve our
neighborhood and add beautiful architecture to Bouldin Creek . I am in full support of
this variance.

SinK .

Katherine Lee




October 29,2014

Dear City of Austin Board of Adjustments,

We are writing this letter in support of the bed and breakfast variance for the vacant lot
located at 1414 Eva Street. We live just North and right next door to the proposed bed
and breakfast. We feel the Bouldin neighborhood would benefit greatly from a bed and
breakfast in this exact location. We once again give our full support for this project and
the variance. ,

Sincerely, W&,——-
0 Bua Strest
2\2.2032.46\9




November 1, 2014,

Dear City of Austin Board of Adjustments,

My name is Susan Holland and I reside at 1401 Eva Street #101 Austin, Texas 78704.1
am writing this letter in support of the proposed variance to build a bed and breakfast
located at 1414 Eva Street. ] regretfully, will not be able to attend the meeting in person

on November 10, 2014 to lend my support, hence this letter. I feel the Bouldin Creek
neighborhood would benefit greatly from having a bed and breakfast at this very location.

Best,

Bisai Vo s

Susan Holland

oy £ua K #10)
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